MACNEEL AND PARTNERS LTD

33 WENTWORTH PARK, LONDON N3 1YE
I

Camden Council Highway Department
5 Pancras Square

London

NI1C 4AG

12th June 2020

Dear Sir/Madam
RE: 10B Warren Mews, London, W1T 6BY/Planning application 2020/1175/P

1 write regarding the retrospective planning application as above for the erection of a porch.
We are the freeholders of 10A Warren Mews and this structure has been built illegally and
has been attached to my property without party wall consent or authorisation and has
caused considerable damage to the fabric of my property which is why I am contending the
application,

Furthermore, whilst contending the application I have established that the land that this has
been built on falls within the highway boundaries. The door for the porch opens outwards
even further into the mews across your boundary and also across my front door making
access to my property difficult and very frustrating,

Could you please acknowledge receipt of this letter and come back to me with what actions
we can take and if you need any further information. I can supply my full planning
objection if necessary which has detailed photographs and further reasons for the objection.
The planning permission hearing date is 22nd June 2020.

Yours faithfully







